A meeting of the Rogers Re-Use Committee was held on NO\‘f‘émbbr 30
2021. :
In Attendance: Paul Foley, Sue Loo, Doug Brady, BarbaraAsz? ' A
Keith Sylvia, Nils Isaksen, Lisa Plante, Beverly Rasmussen o
Via Zoom: Wayne Hayward, Gary Lavalette

Absent: Kevin McLaughlin

The Mass Historical Society notified Paul Foley they needed more
information on the application that was submitted. Paul will work on it and
resubmit the application. Barbara stated the library may have some
information. Paul will check.

The Mothball process update: Sue stated the boiler work has been
delayed and we now have to wait for warmer weather to finish the spraying
of solvent on the side of the building that was not completed. There was
graffiti on the Chestnut Street side of the building which Kevin took care of
and he is working on getting the lights that were not working fixed.

Paul is working on updating the RFP and asked for comments and
suggestions. Some of the issues were to how do we address the lawsuit
that is pending, should we sell the property as one lot, two lots or three
(the original building being one, Union Street two and the addition three).
The issue of opening up Union Street was also discussed. Paul, Keith and
Gary will mark off the lots so people can visually see what the RFP will
show.

Paul asked if anyone has any further comments, to please email him and
he will add them and they will be discussed at the next meeting.

The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, December 15, 2021, 6:30
P.M in the Banquet Room.

Respectfully submitted,

Beverly Rasmussen




